
 

 

 

 

A message from the PTA – Friends of Southridge 

 

We’re having another uniform shop in school on Friday 27th 
April. Weather permitting we’ll set up in the yard at drop off & 
pick up times.  

Please can you donate any items of uniform in to the school 
office from Monday 23rd April. School jumpers/cardigans & 
P.E. kit items are especially needed. 

 We will have children’s books on this sale too, so please bring 
in any good quality books that can be sold on. Just drop them 
into the school office for us to collect.  

Also parents PTA pre meet is this Friday 20th April, 7pm meet 
at Redhouse Farm pub.  

 

Thank you 
 

 

 

 

 

 


